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To whom it may concern,

We are writing a testimonial letter on

delivered a series of three webinars on

Learning (UDL) to staff and students at

January and April, 2022.

25th April2022

behalf of Dr Thomas Tobin who

lmplementing Universal Design or

the University of Limerick between
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Dr. Tobin's demeanour and candour throughout our engagement was of the
highest quality. A consummate professional, Dr. Tobin delivered three

fantastic webinars that were extremely well received within our institution.
Compassionate, articulate and inclusive Thomas provided a professional

series that was thought-provoking and practical, addressing all the key

points agreed upon in our preliminary meetings. Moreoverr we found Dr.

Tobin's natural openness facilitated real engagement and encouraged

scholarly debate amongst colleagues within our university. His ability to
engage with everyone, from students to senior management was extremely

impressive and it has already helped foster valuable dialogue and influence

practice.

It would be our pleasure to recommend Dr Tobin to other educational

bodies. We found the overall experience of working alongside him to be

extremely valuable, enlightening, and thoroughly enjoyable. lf you have any

queries or questions related to the above comments, please feel free to
contact us directly.

Kind Regards

UDL Project Team, University of Limerick

University of Limerick,
Limerick, V94 T9PX,
lreland.
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